From: Kui Pan

Sent: Saturday, April 18, 2020 3:41 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Cc: Dave Barrow <dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; greg@gregberos.com; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <qodwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Yonge Bernard KDA hearing schedule

Hello,

I have received the notice on the plans regarding the Yonge Bernard KDA. Myself and other residents are in favour of Councillor West's decision to postpone the hearing date to October 31, 2020 at the earliest, when the restrictions placed due to COVID-19 have been lifted.

It is important to us that we are able to participate in this process as it will be directly affecting our everyday lives. Currently, there are people who will not be able to attend the virtual meeting on May 13, 2020 and therefore cannot provide their input when they would have otherwise if the hearing were to have proceeded accordingly prior to COVID-19.

I hope you will take into consideration Councillor West's proposal and the opinions of the community. Thank you for your time and understanding.

Sincerely,

Kui Pan

Home address: 27 Valmont Ave.